
 
 

Cleveland Clinic Robotics in Plastic Surgery Conference 2025 
July 31 – August 2, 2025 

 
Dear Potential Exhibitor: 
 
On behalf of Cleveland Clinic’s Department of Plastic Surgery and activity directors Sarah Bishop, MD, and Graham 
Schwarz, MD, MSE, we invite you to exhibit at the Cleveland Clinic Robotics in Plastic Surgery Conference 2025, July 31-
August 2, 2025, in Cleveland, OH. 
 
This meeting highlights current and emerging uses for robotics in plastic surgery and collaborative specialties. Through 
hands-on training and expert panel discussions, attendees will learn cutting edge robotic techniques, develop skills to 
build robotic surgical programs, enhance multi-disciplinary collaborations and integrate related technologies in their 
practice workflow. 
 
The Conference is targeted to plastic surgeons, surgeons from collaborative specialties, residents, fellows, and 
healthcare professionals interested in the use of robotics in surgical procedures.  We expect 85 participants and faculty 
at this Conference.  Space is limited to maximize the hands-on learning experience. 
 
Exhibits will be located outside the meeting space at the InterContinental Hotel & Conference Center.  Hands-on training 
will take place at Cleveland Clinic’s Advanced Skills & Simulation Center. 
 
Three exhibit levels are available, along with multiple promotional opportunities.  To view exhibit levels and promotional 

opportunities, please visit www.ccfcme.org/Robotics.  
 
Exhibitors may pay by credit card online or choose to pay later by check.  Checks should be payable to The Cleveland Clinic 
Educational Foundation (Tax ID # 34-0714553) and mailed to:  
 
The Cleveland Clinic Educational Foundation  
P.O. Box 931653  
Cleveland, OH  44193-1082 
 
If sending by courier (such as FedEx, UPS, DHL), MAIL CHECK WITH COPY OF INVOICE TO:  
Cleveland Clinic Education Foundation  
ATTN: Lockbox 931653  
4100 West 150th Street  
Cleveland, OH 44135 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have questions or require further information. 
 
Thank you for your consideration.   
 
Kindest regards,  

Samantha Pringle 
Project Manager 
Phone: 216-470-7363 
Email:  pringls@ccf.org  
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